
  

 

 

 

Stepps Primary School – Modular Accommodation Units 

Update April 2021 
 

The modular accommodation, comprising six modules, is scheduled for delivery on Saturday 1st 

May with works commencing at 7.30am until approximately 5pm. 

During the works, there will be no access/egress to the facility via the community entrance doors, 

anyone requiring janitorial assistance should contact the mobile number posted on the main 

school entrance door.  Access to the main school entrance is via the pedestrian path to the right 

of the school. 

The turning circle and car parking to the front of the community entrance will be unavailable. 

During this time any vehicles attending pitch Lets should park in the spaces adjacent to the pitch. 

 

 

Works aren’t anticipated to cause nuisance to any neighboring residential properties. However, 

if you have any concerns, please contact the number below. 

Luddon Construction - Head Office 0141 945 2233 

If you have any questions please email: steppsprimary@northlan.gov.uk 
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